

INDUS INTERNATIONAL JUNIOR SCHOOL NEWSLETTER - FEBRUARY 2015

"The beautiful thing about learning is that no one can take it away from you".

- B.B. King

Dear Parents,

The month of January started with a big bang as we stepped into this New Year and organized our first annual Sports day. The students not only enjoyed practicing for the races but also had a great time on their big day. A big thank you to all the parents of the school for their co-operation and for getting involved in all the activities at the school.













We have also welcomed two new children this month and it's wonderful to see the strong bonds the children have made with one another. As the school community continues to grow, we look forward to facilitating the progress and development of all our children.

Parent Teacher Meeting

The Parent Teacher Meeting is an excellent opportunity for a three way conference between the student, teacher and parent. The purpose is to discuss the child's progress and to think of strategies to further their knowledge, strengthen their foundation and to strategize on how to improve their areas of concern. We had our Second term's Parent-teacher Meeting on the 13th of January and we hope that your interaction with the teacher on the PTM was fruitful. We look forward to your continued support and co-operation in the coming months as well.

Important Dates

Parent Education Session

We are hosting our first Parent- education session on February 7th, 2015 before the Open Forum. Our parent education sessions are mandatory as the purpose is to support the parents. We expect to see at least one parent if not both to attend the sessions.

The topics that will be addressed in the session are as follows:-

- Importance of good nutrition and its impact on a child's behavior
- Importance of establishing routines
- Why is it important for such young children to get adequate sleep and howit affects their behavior
- Why do children crave for attention and how do they exhibit it?
- Importance of disciplining a child and establishing boundaries
- Why must we reason with the child and not just make them follow rules

Looking forward to a Happy February!

Warm Regards,

Mukta Khurana

Head of Centre

+91 81252 50111 | mukta.k@indusjuniorschool.com | www.indusjuniorschool.com

https://www.facebook.com/indusjuniorschool